
PLYMPTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
EXECUTIVE and OPEN SESSION MINUTES 

May 20, 2010 
 

Attendees:  John Henry  and Barry DeCristofano 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:40 a.m. and entered into Executive Session for 
the purpose of discussing the Town’s position entering into contract negotiations with 
the Police Union (Purpose #5) on motion by Mr. DeCristofano, second by Mr. Henry.  
Roll call vote:  Mr. Henry – yes, Mr. DeCristofano – yes. 
 
The Board reviewed the notes from the previous meeting with the Union and 
discussed possiblilities for the next meeting with the Union, later the same day. 
 
1100 – Mr. Freitas is now present.  Mr. Freitas was updated on the earlier discussion, 
and at 1200, the Union negotiators arrived (Mr. Peterson, Mr. Fowler and Mr. Costa). 
 
The Union presented the Board reiterated their attachment to the higher education 
incentive aspects of the contract and presented the Board with a proposed new 
section of the contract that concerns alcohol and drug testing. 
 
The date for the next negotiating session was set for 3 June at 1100. 
 
The Board left Executive Session and adjourned on the motion of Mr. DeCristofano, 
second by Mr. Henry.  Roll call vote: Mr. Freitas – yes, Mr. Henry – yes, Mr. 
DeCristofano – yes. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Barry DeCristofano 
Selectman 


